From: txkcando@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Taylor

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: 303(d) Comments
Date: Friday, September 7, 2018 7:08:38 AM

Dear Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality,

Fourche Creek should be listed as a category 5 high priority and Big Creek, a tributary of the Buffalo
River, should also be a category 5 high priority.

Sincerely,

Mr. John Taylor

27 Treebark Dr Texarkana, AR 71854-9743
txkcando@gmail.com
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